
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   March 5, 2024 City Council Meeting 
 
MEETING DATE:  February 6, 2024 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Due to the Presidential Primary Election being held on March 5th the City Council meeting will 
either have to be moved or cancelled.  Since there would be only a week between the meetings 
and most all the committee meetings supporting the City Council meeting will be held after this 
date it would make sense to cancel the meeting.     
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please make a motion to cancel the March 5th City Council meeting due to the Presidential 
Primary Election.   
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to cancel the March 5th City Council meeting due to the Presidential 
Primary Election.   
 
 


